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BY EMAIL 
 
May 31, 2019 
 
 
Greg Beharriell  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
Algoma Power Inc.  
2 Sackville Road, Suite A  
Sault Ste. Marie, ON  P6B 6J6  
regulatoryaffairs@fortisontario.com 
 
Dear Mr. Beharriell:  
 
Re: Algoma Power Inc. (Algoma Power) 

Application for Rates  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0019 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated May 17, 
2019, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your 2020 Cost of Service 
application and will now commence the processing of your application. Algoma Power 
has requested that certain issues be dealt with as preliminary issues. The OEB will be in 
contact to discuss how those preliminary issues will be dealt with from a process 
standpoint. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Birgit Armstrong, Project 
Advisor at 416-544-5162 or Birgit.Armstrong@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Rudra Mukherji 
Associate Registrar 
 
 
c:  Michael Buonaguro, Counsel 
 


